
1 
 

  

 
 

  
 

 
 
30 October 2012 
 
Dear  
 
Ref: FOI 12-024 
 

Thank you for your request for information, received by London Legacy Development 
Corporation (Legacy Corporation) on 2 October 2012. You asked us the following 
three questions: 
 

“The full severance pay to former LLDC chair Daniel Moylan, to include pay 
for notice period not worked and other compensation. 
 
The full severance pay and compensation package made to Andrew Altman 
following his departure as chief executive. 
 
The full severance pay and compensation package made to Margaret Ford 
following her departure as chair of the LLDC”. 

 
 
The Corporation is not obliged to confirm or deny the existence of a pay and 
compensation package for Andrew Altman as such information represents personal 
information which has also been obtained in confidence as part of the arrangements 
agreed with him for his leaving the service of the Corporation (see ss41 and 42 of 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000). The public interest in non disclosure 
outweighs any public interest in disclosure given that disclosure would be a breach 
of the Corporation's agreement with him. 
 
The payments made to Margaret Ford and Daniel Moylan as Chairs of the 
Corporation are part of the information held by the Corporation with a view to its 
publication for inspection by members of the public as part of the audit of the 
Corporation's accounts in June 2013. This information is therefore exempt from 
public now (see s22 of the Act) and we see no overriding public interest in the 
release now of such information about payments made after they ceased to be 
Chairs of the Corporation. 
 
Please note: you are not permitted to re-use the information above for publishing or 
issuing copies to the public, you will require the permission of the copyright owner. 
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If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint 
or request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Please note, complaints and requests for internal review received more than two 
months after the initial decision will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal 
directly to the Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do 
this within two months of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the 
Information Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

FOI Co-ordinator 

London Legacy Development Corporation 

 




